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Photo exhibit recalls 50 years of winter
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Behringer-Crawford Museum recalls 50 years of
Northern Kentucky winters in a new photojournalism
exhibit.

“Maybe we did have a winter worse than what we

experienced last year.” At least that's what the

amazing photo of people walking across the frozen
Ohio River during the historic winter of 1977 shows.

(Photo: The Enquirer/Bob Lynn )

This image and more than 37 others will premiere Oct. 4 in the FotoFocus exhibit “50
Years of Photojournalism in Northern Kentucky 1960-2010: Winter Edition™ at
Behringer-Crawford Museum.

Taken by local photojournalists working for The Kentucky Enquirer, The Kentucky
Post and the Associated Press, these photographs commemorate the winter seasons
in Northern Kentucky from 1960 to 2010.

Through a remarkable selection of photographs chosen from newspaper archives
and the private collections of photojournalists, this exhibit curated by BCM provides a
rare opportunity to remember winter seasons in Northern Kentucky and recognize
the skill and dedication of local photojournalists.

The exhibit runs from Oct. 4 through Jan. 18, 2015, and is included with regular
museum admission.

An exhibit-opening reception will be 6-8 p.m. Friday, Oct. 3. Admission is $5.
Reservations are requested.

Info: 859-491-4003 or fotofocusbiennial.org



